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  SMCC Preschool -  

Where Children love to Learn, and Learn with Love! 

Hello, Friends! The school year is upon us and I am excited for my first year of teaching. I 
have spent the last month preparing the classroom for the students and all the fun to 
come. The teacher meet & greet was a success and classes officially begin on September 
5th. I am most excited to get to know my students, read to them daily, and lay the 
foundation to a successful start in their educational journey.  
 
I am blessed to be a part of a warm and loving church that has shown so much support as I 
begin this new and exciting journey. Thank you for making me feel welcomed. It’s going to 
be an amazing year! 

 
Michelle Krueger 
620-655-9311 
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Chi-Rho & Christian Youth Fellowship NEWS 
Jesus said, “I do not call you servants… I have called you friends.” – John 15:15 

Chi-Rho is for Youth in Junior High / 6th, 7th & 8th Grade  
C.Y.F. is for Youth in High School / 9th – 12th Grade 

We are off for the Summer and will re-group this Fall! 
Leaders: Jeri Lynn Wells, Darren Watson and Kelly Rae Howard 

 

           From the Desk of:  Kelly Rae 😊 Christian Education Director 
  

Dear Congregation and friends…… As we move into the Fall Season, the changing of the leaves, the 
cooler temperatures and the beginning of school for many, may we always remember to be kind to 
others.  Let us all be reminded that school and changes are not easy for everyone.  We are all 
different, and everyone is fighting a battle that we know nothing about.  I challenge you to pray for 
your enemies, love your neighbor and focus on how you can help others first.  Let the Holy Spirit 
stir all of us up and amongst those colorful fall leaves, into a beautiful friend to someone who is 
lonely.  I am reminded of one of my all-time favorite readings from a book I read in my EFM class….. 
“The world felt increasingly out of human control, and the best hope seemed to be found in the hairline 
cracks between Heaven and earth provided by sacred places and holy people.” By Diarmaid MacCulloch, 
A History of Christianity: The First Three Thousand Years. I instantly picture a beautiful light shining 
through those cracks. We need to help be that light to others!  In Jesus Name I pray….. Amen. 


